
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter. 

 

MOTHERS DAY WISHROOM – TUESDAY 26TH MARCH 

 

On Tuesday, we were in school to help the children choose their Mother’s Day gifts.  They 

were all very thoughtful when making their selections and wrote some lovely gift messages! 

 

Your child should now have brought their gift(s) home with them in readiness for Sunday.  If 

you haven’t received yours, can you please check with your class teacher. 

 

We hope you enjoy the lovely gifts that were handpicked for you by your children! 

 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SALE 

 

We will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale in the playground on Friday 5th April, from 

2.45pm. 

 

All items (excluding coats) are £1, so please come along and grab a bargain.  As the weather 

turns warmer, we have a good selection of summer dresses available, but if you find that 

your child’s shorts have got, well, too short over the winter, then we would be grateful of any 

donations! 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Summer Fete – our summer fete will take place on Saturday 6th July from 11am to 2pm.  We 

have lots of exciting things planned, so bring the whole family and join the fun! 

 

End of Term Party – come along to celebrate the end of the summer term and say goodbye to 

our Year Two leavers on Friday 19th July from 7-9pm at Monkey Madness!   

 

FACES – NEW MEMBERS NEEDED 

 

Do you have accounting experience?  Would you be prepared to offer some of your time to 

support FACES going forward? 

 

Our current Treasurer and Vice-Treasurer will be standing down in May and we are looking 

for someone who could support the Treasury role as an advisor, or someone who would even 

be prepared to take it on themselves.  This would involve some basic book keeping such as 
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reconciling payments to and from our bank account, counting and banking cash, keeping 

accurate accounting records, etc. 

 

If you’re interested, please let the office know, or contact one of the team. 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – 16/05/19 

 

FACES meetings will now be suspended until after our AGM in May, to enable the handover 

between the current and proposed committees.  Our next FACES meeting will therefore be 

on Thursday 16th May at 8pm at The Quart Pot in Runwell. 

 

New members will be more than welcome! 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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